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20, 21 Oct INSET days 

22-31 Oct         Half Term  Holidays 

1 Nov  Term 2 

24, 25 Nov Bikeability 

6, 7 Dec  Bikeability 

7 Dec  Year 6  Panto  Trip 

9 & 10 Dec Yrs 5/6 ‘Scrooge’ performance 

17 Dec  Last day of Term, finish 2pm 

18 Dec –3 Jan Christmas Holidays 

4 Jan  INSET day 

5 Jan  Pupils return 

 

 Please can we politely remind  

parents that they should not be stopping or 

dropping off on the  

zigzag lines at the front of our  

academy.  Restrictions are legally in place be-

tween 8am and 5pm.  The area once again 

will be regularly monitored by both PCSO’s 

and Traffic Wardens. 

Thank you for your support. 



 

 

Have you time to spare? 

We are always on the look out for 

volunteers to help with  various  

activities—trips, performances,  

enrichment activities etc. 

If you are interested in helping us, 

you would require a DBS check 

(which we would organise).  You 

would be required to provide 2  

references. Plus complete normal 

staff starter paperwork. 

Please call or email us if you are  

interested.   

Thank you. 

 

Conrgratulations to 

Jay McDonald (8R) and 

Ryan-John Hodges (8N) 

Who recently completed 

“Build A Bike” at  

The Bike Shed,  

Critchill School.   

Great work lads!!  

 

 

 

We always welcome donations of good 

quality second hand uniform.  Please drop 

clean items off at the Academy Reception 

if your children have outgrown their  

uniform. 

Thank you. 





 

CROSS COUNTRY  CUP REPORT 

 
On a very sunny Wednesday 13th October, 10 brave Oakfield pupils participated in the 

first round of the ESAA (English Schools’ Athletics Association) Cross Country Cup at 
Downside School, Radstock.  

The Junior Girl’s race was hotly contested and consisted of 2km of open fields, banks, 
and wooded areas. Caitlin Markey stormed around the course to finish in a fantastic 
14th place, with Scarlett Parker close behind in 31st position. Sophia Giorgetti-Knott, 

Georgina Hutchinson, Freya Walters, and Daisy Hartland followed on in excellent  
placings with 45th, 44th, 46th, and 51st respectively.  

The Junior Boy’s race was next with Max Barraclough, Jacob Hillier, Archie Pearce, and 
Danny Simpson. After a rapid start, the 4 Oakfield pupils were well settled into their 

races and all finished strong after the furious 2.8km race! Archie finished in 31st,  
Jacob- 47th, Danny in 58th, and Max in 61st position.   

I’d like to congratulate those that participated, and thank them for a very successful  
X-Country trip!        Mr Colman  


